

October 29, 2013

Centerline Utilities, Inc. Fred Chesney, Sr. 2180 Poma Drive Palm City, Florida 34990

Dear Mr. Chesney:

EMJ Construction wishes to congratulate you for being selected to receive our "Award of Safety Excellence" on the Palm Beach Outlets project located in West Palm Beach, Florida. Your commitment to protecting the construction workers and participating in EMJ's commitment to job site safety does not go unnoticed. We look forward to working with your company again on the next project.

Sincerely

Rob Eichelroth

**Executive Vice President** 

Russ Bartholomew, CSP, CHST

Vice President of Safety